
From: Morris, Steve
To: Bedsole, Coretta D <cbedsole@aarp.org>

Date: 1/12/2017 2:51:45 PM
Subject: RE: IMPH report

Thank you for Heads Up.

Steve Morris
Executive Director
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervias St. Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-9910
smorris@aging.sc.gov

From: Bedsole, Coretta D [mailto:cbedsole@aarp.org]
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 1:05 PM
To: Morris, Steve <smorris@aging.sc.gov>
Cc: nathaniel@imph.org; Eleanor Stein (eleanor@imph.org) <eleanor@imph.org>; Sam Waldrep <swaldrep@sc.rr. 
com>
Subject: IMPH report

Steve,

Thanks for meeting with Teresa Arnold and me yesterday. It was a most productive discussion. I meant to mention 
to you that you will be hearing from Nate Patterson and/or Sam Waldrep from the Institute of Medicine and Public 
Health. They want to chat with you in more detail about the Long Term Care Task Force report that we briefly
discussed yesterday. Please allow this email to serve as a virtual introduction to Nate, Sam and Eleanor, the IMPH
team members who are coordinating efforts on implementation of the task force report.

See you soon. 

Coretta

C o re tta  Bedsole | A A R P  South Carolina | Associate S tate  D irec to r  
Advocacy
1201 Main Street | Suite 1720 | Columbia, SC 29201
Office: 803-765-7383 | Cell: 803-403-5313

If you don't think Real Possibilities when you think AARP, then you don't know ‘aarp'.

Real Possib-ilIti-es In

South Carolina
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